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Date:     August 21, 2020
 
From:    Shelly Simmons, CAWA

Division Manager for Animal Care
 

To:          Ruth Parris
                Budget Director
 
CC:         Paula Gucker, Assistant County Administrator
 
Re:          GreaterGood.org $5,000 grant “Keep Pets with Their Families”
 
 
Greenville County Animal Care was awarded a $5,000 grant from GreaterGood.org to assist families
affected by job loss or illness related to the COVID-19 pandemic who cannot otherwise afford
veterinary treatment for their pet(s).  Funds will be used to diagnose and treat acute cases of
illnesses, infections or injuries for family-owned cats, kittens, dogs, and puppies.  These services will
be offered through our on-site animal clinic.
 
To learn more about the funding organization, click here.
 
This grant-funding request does not require a matching grant from the County.
 
 

Shelly Simmons, CAWA
Division Manager
Greenville County Animal Care
328 Furman Hall Rd  Greenville, SC 29609
864.467.3953 (office)
864.467.3294 (fax)
864.419.5707 (cell)
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GreaterGood.org |600 University Street | Suite 1000 | Seattle, Washington 98101  	

Greenville County Animal Care 
Shelly Simmons  
328 Furman Hall Road 
Greenville, SC 29609 
 
08/10/2020 

Dear Shelly Simmons, 
 
On behalf of GreaterGood.org and our board of directors, and in partnership with Tito’s 
Handmade Vodka, I am pleased to award your organization this grant of $5,000 to help 
Keep Pets With Their Families. This grant funding is restricted to the diagnosis and 
treatment of acute cases of illness, infection, or injury for family-owned cats, kittens, 
dogs, and puppies. The funding is specifically to assist families affected by job loss or 
illness related to the COVID-19 pandemic who cannot otherwise afford emergency 
veterinary treatment for their pet(s). 

Please keep us updated on how this donation has helped your organization. By 
accepting this grant, you will be required to submit a grant report through our grant 
management system 2 weeks after the award date 08/24/2020. This grant follow-up 
report will require financial accounting, impact measurement and any anecdotal stories 
you can provide, based on the scope of your project and this grant. 

Once again, it is an honor to support the important work of you and your organization. 

Sincerely, 

 
Liz Baker 

Executive Director, GreaterGood.org 
 
 


